
From: Sarcia, Daphne <Daphne.Sarcia@lendlease.com>

To: Boston’s Best Bartending <bostonsbestbar@aol.com>

Sent: Mon, Dec 18, 2017 11:02 am

Subject: RE: [EXT]:Customer service follow up from December 14....

Hello Dianna,

Steven was great! Everyone enjoyed him. He was offered food as well and I think he 

enjoyed some Lobster Bisque or Clam Chowder.

 

Happy Holidays and thank you for getting us taken care of.

Kind Regards,

 

Daphne Sarcia

Construction and Development

20 City Square, Boston, Massachusetts 02129

T 617 557 6406  I F 617 557 6439

Daphne.Sarcia@lendlease.com  |  www.lendlease.com          


